

Paul Skuta, class of 1969, earned a Bachelor of Science Degree in Botany from Penn State University and a Masters Degree in Botany Research from Rutgers University.

Mr. Skuta is currently the Greenhouse Coordinator at McGuire Memorial in New Brighton, Pennsylvania. In this position, Mr. Skuta teaches classes to his clients utilizing sensory experiences through activities in the greenhouse and natural habitat in the surrounding community.

Previously, Mr. Skuta served as a nurseryman and greenhouse manager for over 20 years with Weingartner's in New Castle, Pennsylvania. During that time, Mr. Skuta wrote articles for the New Castle News entitled "Greenspace" and "Discovering Cascade Park."

Mr. Skuta has been active in community service through the American Cancer Society and the Mayor's Ad Hoc Committee on Cascade Park.